
School Health Advisory Committee (SHAC) 

All Texas school districts are required to have a SHAC group to seek ways to 

improve the health and safety of students and families in their communities. 

Before COVID, we would have meetings to gather input from parents and 

community on the health and safety. We would love your input by answering these 

questions and completing the information below to be a part of our SHAC 

committee. Please return this form to the office or your child's teacher. 

1. What three things do you like best about our schools?

2. If you could change one thing about our schools, what would it be?

3. What worries you most about your children (or the children of our community)

and their lives now?

4. What is one wish that you have for your children (or the children of our

community)?

5. What could our community do to make this a better place to live?

6. What could families do to make this community a better place to live?

7. What do you believe is the current major health/safety concern for our

community?

I would like my survey to count as input and a part of the SHAC committee: 

Name 
--------------

Date ___ _ 

Phone Number ________________ _ 

Thank you for making our school amazing! 
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